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Raleigh Alumnae Chapter

Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.

Post Office Box 27414

Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7414

www.dst-raleigh-alumnae.org
February 14, 2007

Ms. Donna Corbett

Amazing Grace Etiquette, Incorporated

181 Wind Chime Court

Raleigh, NC   27615

Dear Ms. Corbett:

On behalf of the Raleigh Alumnae Chapter of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated, thank you for the wonderful, informational session on “Self-Image, Presentation and Etiquette Skills” you provided for our Delteens in the Dr. Betty Shabazz Delta Academy Program.  As you know, the Dr. Betty Shabazz Delta Academy is an educational program for young girls ages 11-14 who have talents, skills and potential required to develop leadership qualities but limited opportunity to achieve success and one of the Academy’s focus is self-development.   Your exciting and fun presentation gave our girls an opportunity to learn new skills on poise, grace, and manners as they continue to develop self-love and self-confidence.

Ms. Corbett, your exchange and dialog with the Delteens kept our girls talking about you and the session for months!  Each time a Delteen would do or say something incorrectly that was presently during the session, her fellow Delteen would “politely” assist her with the correct, proper way.  The Advisors and I are beginning to witness some positive changes in our girls as it relates to self-image and manners.  Mission accomplished and job well done!

We hope that we will be able to expand the session to include our Dr. Jeanne L. Noble Delta GEMS Institute high girls next year.  Therefore, we would love it if you would consider coming back when your calendar permits.  It is Delta’s commitment to give youth exposure to opportunities that will benefit them in the future as they continue their goal to becoming strong leaders of the 21st century. 
Thanks, again!

Sincerely,

Terri L. Porter, Chair

Dr. Betty Shabazz Delta Academy






